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As a retired member of the us military and former federal law enforcement official I 

strongly oppose to HB3075. Experience  and history show that the provisions of this 

bill will do little to keep criminals from accessing firearms. It does nothing but 

punishes law abiding citizens. It would be better time and tax payer dollars to enforce 

the laws that are already on the books. 


